
CAMDEN BOWLING CLUB - NEWSLETTER  

WEEK ENDING -12th JULY 2020  

TUESDAY RESULTS -7th JULY  

DIVISION 1: + 20 (c/back) A Webb & N Murray  

DIVISION 2: + 20 (c/back) K Osborn & F Guylas  

RESTING TOUCHER: A Beebar  

THURSDAY RESULTS - 9th JULY  

DIVISION 1: K Phegan, P Mahoney, R Jones & N Mulley  

DIVISION 2: P Dennett, J Rofe, B Matthews & N Dwyer  

SATURDAY RESULTS -11th JULY  

DIVISION 1: J Biffra, F Rea & B Clarke  

DIVISION 2: J Rofe, P Mahoney, K Morrell & M Rae  

WEEKEND MAJOR SINGLES RESULTS 

B Hodge def D Price 31/17, R Patane def R Newport 31/11  

R Patane def B Hodge 31/27, M Pinkerton def J Bugden 31/19  

 D Crouch def J McGuinness 31/23, D Crouch def M Pinkerton 31/30  
 -  ,  

C Collins def K Szynal 31/26, G Clark def M Everingham 31/23  

. G Clark def C Collins 31/22, J Biffra def F Rea 31/30  

A Beadel def G Hudson 31/24, A Beadel def J Biffra 31/21  

BOWLS CLUB NOTICE BOARD 

Major Singles Semi Final Draw –1.00 pm - Saturday 18
th

 July  

R Patane vs D Crouch & G Clark vs A Beadel  

 



Mediation between our bowling club and the Camden Sports club took 

place recently with the future of both clubs being discussed. We were 

asked to explore some form of partnership between the two clubs. That is 

a question for the members and will be discussed at our AGM in August. 

The situation between the two clubs remains unchanged. 

 

Subs are now due. You must be a member to vote at the AGM on Sunday 

August 23rd. To have an effective club we need members to take an 

interest by taking on positions as selector or match which runs play. 

Nomination form on the board. These positions can be very rewarding.  

 

The Bowling Club has applied for a $15 000 grant to upgrade lights on the 

no 1 green. This process is nearing completion and we should soon know 

if we are successful. The Government has made available to all sporting 

clubs a Grassroots Sports Grant of $1000 to cover costs incurred during 

Covid. We have applied for this as well.  

Good bowling to all those involved in the Singles Semi-finals next 

Saturday. This year there has been upsets and surprises in this 

competition so get on down to the club to see some top bowling.  

Have a good week and stay away from Covid. 

Ken Morrell (Sec) 

 

 

 

 
I hate it when they do this!! 
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